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Dear Parents, Teachers and Guardians, 

 

The Mother’s Day /Someone special pop-up shop will be selling gifts on Wed, Thurs and Fri after 
school next week.  

All gifts will be £3 each which is the same price as last year. We will also be selling “make your own 
cards” which are an additional £1. 

Why not come along and shop bring cash or scan a QR code. 

If you work full time and your child is at afterschool club why not reach out 
to Vicechair@aldryngtonpta.com who can reserve a gift and arrange online payment and gift 
delivery. 

 

Looking forward to next weeks sale. 

Kind regards, 

PTA officers 
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